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Hello ARS customer: 

I would like to thank you for your suggestion that you previously submitted to us. We appreciate your input 
and have presented it to our product committee for review. Please keep in mind that the approval process 
can be time consuming, and that suggestions are not immediately implemented.

If the committee has decided to accept your suggestion, our development team will incorporate it into our V6 
software. Please note that we are no longer making changes to the V5 software, unless it is a technical error 
that needs to be addressed or a requirement by federal law. 

Here at ARS, we strive to provide retail software that benefits not only our clients, but also customers who 
walk into their stores. It is for this reason that we encourage our clients to continue to make suggestions 
about how we can improve our software in hopes to increase the efficiency of their business. 

Best Regards, 

[Personnel Name]
[Personnel Position]
ARS Business Solutions, LLC


